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Dear Beechwood Community,

Welcome to the 2025–2026 School Year!  We hope you had a joyful summer filled with 
fun, relaxation, and memorable moments. As we begin this exciting new academic year, we are 
delighted to welcome back our returning students and families, and extend a heartfelt greeting 
to those joining the Bobcat family for the first time.

At Beechwood School, our community works together to provide every student with a 
rigorous, well-rounded education in a nurturing environment where intercultural understanding 
and mutual respect are at the heart of everything we do. Our mission is to equip students with 
the critical skills needed to communicate effectively, collaborate with others, think critically, and 
reach their full academic and creative potential.

We take pride in maintaining a safe, supportive, and engaging learning environment. 
Beechwood has once again been honored as a Platinum PBIS School, recognizing our 
commitment to fostering a positive school climate through our PBIS (Positive Behavioral 
Interventions and Supports) framework. We are also proud to be named a 2025 California 
Distinguished School, celebrating our high-quality educational programs and dedication to 
student success.

We are deeply grateful to our incredible PTSA, Foundation and community for their 
unwavering support and contributions that enhance our students’ educational experiences.  We 
look forward to another amazing year filled with learning, growth, and lasting memories. 

Thank you for your continued partnership and support.

Sincerely, 

Hannah Lim




